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Dear Editors, 

The present article which we submit for consideration for the World Journal of Gastroenterology was reviewed for 
biostatistics by one of the authors LE which is an expert statistician.  

Sincerely yours, 

Dr. Lorenzo Norsa, MD, PhD 

Paediatric Gastroenterology Hepatology and Nutrition, ASST Papa Giovanni XXIII, Bergamo, Italy 


